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 Bishop Gerasimos of Krateia Elected Metropolitan of San Francisco 
 

New York, NY – The Holy and Sacred Synod of the Ecumenical Patriarchate of 
Constantinople elected His Grace Bishop Gerasimos of Krateia as the new Metropolitan 
of San Francisco. Metropolitan Gerasimos will succeed Metropolitan Anthony who died 
December 25, 2004.  

The Metropolitan-elect was chosen for the see of the Metropolis of San Francisco 
from a list of three candidates whose names were submitted to the Holy and Sacred 
Synod of the Ecumenical Patriarchate by the Holy Eparchial Synod of the Greek 
Orthodox Archdiocese of America. 

Metropolitan Gerasimos has been serving as Chief Secretary of the Holy 
Eparchial Synod since his elevation to the episcopacy on February 9, 2002, which took 
place at the Annunciation Cathedral in Boston, MA.  

He was born on August 2, 1945 in Kalamata, Greece where he completed his 
primary and secondary education. In September 1969 he matriculated at Hellenic 
College, Brookline, MA, graduating in 1973 with a B.A. with High Distinction. He 
continued his studies at Holy Cross Greek Orthodox School of Theology, earning his M. 
Div. with High Distinction in 1976. Following graduation, he was appointed Registrar of 
Hellenic College/Holy Cross, a post that he held until 1979. 

On December 16, 1979, Metropolitan Gerasimos was ordained to the Diaconate 
and appointed Archdeacon to His Eminence Archbishop Iakovos, serving in this position 
until 1996. From 1980 until May 1986, he was Dean of Students of HC/HC. During this 
period. 
 

In 1986 he entered the Master of Arts Program at Boston College. Upon 
successful completion of this program, he was accepted into the Doctoral Program at 
Boston College School of Education earning a Ph.D. in School and Counseling 
Psychology in June 1993. His doctoral dissertation was a study of intellectual deficits in a 
severe alcoholic population.  

Metropolitan  Gerasimos taught for a number of years at Hellenic College as well 
as Northeastern University, where he holds the title of Senior Lecturer. At the same time 
he was appointed a staff member at the Veterans Administration Medical Center 
(Boston), in the Department of Psychology (1991-1995). In 1990, he was reappointed as 
the Dean of Students at Hellenic College/Holy Cross, a post that he held until 1998, when 
he became Director of Admissions and Records. In 2000, he was named Administrative 
Assistant to the President of Hellenic College/Holy Cross School of Theology, the Rev. 
Father Nicholas Triantafilou. 

Father Stathis immediately sent a letter of congratulations and warmest wishes to 
newly elected Metropolitan Gerasimos as the spiritual leader of our Metropolis of San 
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Francisco. We wish to Metropolitan Gerasimos success in his new Archpastoral 
ministry.  May God strengthen him granting him many healthy and fruitful years.  

AXIOS! 
 
 

FINAL INTERMENT OF METROPOLITAN ANTHONY 
 

On Wednesday, March 2, 2005 the final interment of our beloved Metropolitan 
Anthony took place on his 70th birthday. 

In keeping with Metropolitan Anthony’s wishes, the interment took place at the 
Monastery of the Theotokos the Life Giving Spring on grounds of  St. Nicholas Ranch in 
Dunlap, California.  Divine Liturgy celebrated at 10:00 a.m. in the Katholikon  of the 
monastery, followed by a luncheon.  The interment took place at 1:00 p.m. Presvytera 
Maria  Mylonas and Judie Christopoulos attended the Holy Services and the final 
interment of Metropolitan Anthony.  MAY HIS MEMORY BE ETERNAL. 
 
 

ENTHRONEMENT OF METROPOLITAN GERASIMOS 
 

His Eminence Metropolitan Gerasimos, Will be enthroned on Saturday, April 2, 
2005 at the Ascension Cathedral, in Oakland, California. 

He will celebrate his first Liturgy at the Annunciation Cathedral, in San Francisco 
on Sunday, April 3, 2005. 

The Enthronement will begin at 10:30 A.M. followed by a complimentary 
luncheon in the Oakland Room at the Ascension Cathedral. 

Metropolitan Gerasimos extends his blessings to all the faithful of the Metropolis 
of San Francisco. 
 

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR PRIEST 
 
My beloved brothers and sisters, 
 
“Do not judge, and you will not be judged; do not condemn and you will not be 
condemned.  Forgive, and you will be forgiven; give and it will be given to you.  A good 
measure, pressed down, shaken together, running over, will be put into your lap; for the 
measure you give will be the measure you get back.” (Luke 6:37-38- NRSV).It is again 
time for us to prepare ourselves to observe Great Lent.  This is a spiritual journey that we 
  
must take in order to bring meaning into our own lives of that unique and unrepeatable 
event of the glorious Resurrection of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 
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One of the steps that we should take during this Lenten period is to practice the spirit of 
forgiveness.  This concept is so important that each true Christian and follower of Christ 

must make it a way of life. 
 
If we read Matthew 18:21-35, we will not find room for uncertainty about Jesus’ meaning 
regarding forgiveness.  When He says “forgive seven times seven,” He means forgive 
without limit, forgive always.  Therefore the Christian ideal is to make forgiveness a way 
of life. 
 
We should also read Matthew 6:14-21, the reading from the Holy Gospel on Cheesefare 
Sunday.  Even in this text it is very clear that “if you forgive men their trespasses, your 
heavenly Father also will forgive you; but if you do not forgive men their trespasses 
neither will your father forgive your trespasses.” 
 
Despite these teachings, we know how difficult it is to practice this high standard in our 
daily lives.  By forgiving others, we risk exposing ourselves, over and over, to the cruelty 
and unfaithfulness of uncaring offenders. 
 
In our daily lives, however, to accept and practice forgiveness as a way of life is to share 
God’s spirit.  He stands ready to forgive.  The ability to forgive others their offenses 
comes to us only from God and He will empower us to practice forgiveness, if we ask for 
it.  His own words tell us, “Do not judge, and you will not be judged; do not condemn 
and you will not be condemned.  Forgive, and you will be forgiven; give and it will be 
given to you.  A good measure, pressed down, shaken together, running over, will be put 
into your lap; for the measure you give will be the measure you get back.” (Luke 6:37-
38). 
 
The inability to forgive leads one toward decay, hate, fear, and ultimately, spiritual death.  
“To forgive, (always, not only before and during Great Lent), is to invent in the creation 
of a more human and loving society.  Yes, it does sometimes lead to suffering and pain  
and disappointment, but forgiveness is powerful formative agent.  The presence of 
confirmed forgiveness makes a difference in any context.”  
 
The power the we need to make forgiveness an integral part of our Christian lives is 
found  in the shadow of the Cross is God’s clearest call to a forgiving life style .  May we 
follow Christ’s example during this upcoming Lenten period and always.  Amen. 
 
With my fervent prayers and best wishes for a truly spiritual Great Lent, 
 
Father Efstathios V. Mylonas 
Protopresbyter 
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MESSAGE FROM PARISH COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

 
I am very fortunate this year as I was last year to have a great parish council.  I 

have a group of dedicated and hardworking members. I am happy to announce that we 
have a new member, Tashia Vagenas.  I asked her to come on the board to fill a vacancy  
and immediately she said yes.  Thank you, Tashia.  
            

Nicholas Politis, our vice president, is busy planning a picnic on Easter Sunday, 
May l, 2005 for our parish.  More information will follow.   Steven Pappas, our treasurer, 
has been working very hard on upgrading our finances.  He has set up” Quickbooks”,  
which will help us have more visibility on our day to day operations. Many hours have 
been spent on this change, but the benefit will be enormous. Irene Albeck, our secretary 
for many years, always has our minutes done on time down to the last detail.  Arry Pastis, 
our assistant treasurer, spends hours preparing the deposits and taking them to the bank.  
Ted Attalla co-chaired the Pente this year.  It was a fabulous event.  Dan Bozikis is in 
charge of the usher schedule this year.  John Buzas is the chairman of our building 
committee which meets the second Monday of the month.  Jimmy Christodoulelis is our 
maintenance chairman, any maintenance issues you see, please report them to the church 
office.  Jimmy is also co-chairing the golf tournament for the fourth year which will be 
held June l0.2005.  Sam Dallas is chairing the festival for 2005 which will be held 
September 16, l7, and l8th.  John Patzakis, one of our new members is on the 
Stewardship committee.  Eleftheria Polychronis is chairman for the second year of the 
stewardship committee.  Peter K. Vagenas, a new member also is in charge of the 
supplies for the church and a member of the maintenance committee.  Esther Vavoulis 
is the liaison for the many groups of our church.   
  

I want to thank Michele and Peter Bissias for donating the new carpeting and 
paint for the church office.  It looks terrific.  Michele helped space plan the office to 
make it more functional.  Thank you so much.  Also, I want to thank Jimmy 
Christodoulelis,  and his crew who helped take out all the furnishings and then put them 
back.  A special thank you to Nicholas Demopoulos and Jimmy who spent many hours 
painting the office. 

 
The Pentahiliariko held on Saturday, March 5, 2005 was a magnificent event.  I 

want to thank Elizabeth Spourdalakis, and her co-chairman, Ted Attalla for all their effort 
and dedication that made the evening so special.  The room looked beautiful, the band 
was terrific, the new drawing format worked out very well and the late night dessert was 
fabulous.  Thank you to everyone who came, to all the donors who offset many of the 
costs, and to the very hard working committee who contributed many hours in making 
this event the success that it was.  
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I want to congratulate St. Anthony’s Dance Groups on their great performance at 
FDF.  All the groups won medals.  Congratulations to Paula Darlas who won best 
director and Eleni Koulos and Matthew Ayers who both won scholarship awards.     
 

Don’t forget the Talent Show on Sunday, May 22, 2005 in the Hellenic Cultural 
Center.   Chairmen are Nicholas Demopoulos and Nick Angelos.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
Sophia Angelos 
 

HOLY SACRAMENTS AND SERVICES 
  
Baptisms 
Aiden James, son of David M. and Vasiliki Hickey on January 8, 2005.  Godparent:  
Maria C. Sellis. 
  
Alyssa Marie daughter of Anthony C. and Lynnette Christopoulos on January 29, 2005. 
Godparent:  Nicholas Angelos. 
  
Vanessa Sofia, daughter of Anthony C. and Lynnette Christopoulos on January 29, 2005.  
Godparent:  Stylianos (Stan) S. Pegadiotes. 
  
Warmest wishes to the newly baptized, their parents and godparents. May God bless their 
lives.   
  
Funeral 
Constance Dena Picoulas of Arcadia, CA on January 13, 2005. 
May the Lord our God grant rest to the soul of Dena who was a  faithful and supporting 
member of our Church.  May her memory be eternal. 
  
Our deep sympathy to Andrew and Mary Gallanis and their family on the death of their 
beloved father, Panagiotis. May God grant rest to his soul.  May his memory be eternal. 
  

DONATIONS FOR HOLY WEEK AND EASTER SERVICES 
 
We need donations to purchase flowers for the Epitaphio and other floral arrangements, 
palms, shroud for the Apokathelosis,. Your generous donation will be greatly 
appreciated. 
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 ACKNOWLEDGMENTS 
 

We would like to express deep appreciation and many thanks to all those who donated 
and supported our Pentahiliariko. Special thanks to Elizabeth Spourdalakis, chairman of 
the event and Ted Attalla, co-chairman.  With their enthusiasm, their untiring effort, their 
dedication and love for the Church, they organized and presented the best ever  
Pentahiliariko.  
Many thanks and appreciation to Michele Bissias for donating the new carpet for the 
office and for spending many hours and days to help with the cleaning and organization 
of the Church office. Thanks to Jim Christodoulelis, Nick Demopulos and Nick Angelos 
for helping to paint our offices. 
  
 

INTERFAITH LEADERSHIP LUNCHEON 
  
Father Stathis was invited by His Eminence Cardinal Roger Mahony to attend the Annual 
Interfaith Leadership Luncheon on Tuesday, March 3, 2005 at the California Club in Los 
Angeles.  This Twenty-fifth Annual Interfaith Leadership Awards Luncheon recognizes 
leaders in the community, religious and business.  This year’s honorees were Richard 
Ziman, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of Arden Realty and his wife,  Daphna E. 
Ziman, Chairman and Founder of Children Uniting Nations.  Guest speaker was Paula 
Golden, Vice President of Development and Foundation Relations at Saint John’s Health 
Care Center. 
 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  
Sunday of Orthodoxy Vespers 
Sunday, March 20, 2005 
Time:  6:00 p.m. 
Location: St. Paul’s Greek Orthodox Church 
4949 Alton Parkway 
Irvine, CA,  Tel.:  (949) 733-2366 
Presiding and preaching: The Right Reverend Benjamin, Bishop of Berkeley, Diocese of 
the West, Orthodox Church in America 
Sponsored by the Southern California Orthodox Clergy Council 
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Junior Choir:  Please join the newly formed Junior Choir, directed by Gisele Samaan, 
assisted by Adora Samaan, rehearsal time is every Wednesday from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

every one is welcome from 4th grade  (or 9 years old) and up. 
  
“Holiness living it – teaching it”.  March 18 – 20, 2005 at Saint Nicholas Ranch and 
Retreat Center, Dunlap, CA.  Workshop leader:  Rev. Dr. Frank Marangos, Director of 
Religious Education, Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of America.  For more information, 
please contact Eve Tibbs at (714) 692-3325 (San Francisco Metropolis Religious 
Education Chair) or Fr. Earl Contos at (559) 338-2103 (Director, Saint Nicholas Ranch), 
or by email:  ettibs@orthodoxline.com. 
  
Annual Inter-Orthodox Lenten Youth Rally – 6th – 12th grade.  Theme:  Climbing the 
Ladder of Divine Ascent – Saint John Climacus.”  Saturday, April 9, 2005, 10:00 a.m. – 
3:00 p.m. at Saint Andrews Orthodox Church, Riverside, 4700 Canyon Crest Dr.  Guest 
speaker: Fr. Michael Nasser, Antiochian Archdiocese Director of Camping Program and 
Director of College Ministry and Katrina Bitar, Youth Director Antiochian Diocese of 
LA and the West.  For more information contact, Fr. Norman Kosanovicj (626) 284-
9100, Dean Langis (949) 733-2366, George Younes (949) 275-3010. 
  
Saint Sophia Greek Orthodox Cathedral hosts “Philippians:  The Gospel of Paul,” a 
study of The New Testament.Guest speaker: the Very Rev. Dr. Paul Nadim Tarazi.  
Location:  St. Thomas School Auditorium, 2632 West 15th St., Los Angeles, CA 90006.  
Date:  April 16, 2005, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Registration:  e-mail: 
asbaka@sbcglobal.net.  Phone: (818) 522-7622.  Deadline:  April 13, 2005.  Fee:  $10.00, 
payable at the door. 
  
SAINT ANTHONY’S  PARISH BRINGS BACK “THE TALENT SHOW!”  Date: 
May 22, 2005.  Location:  Hellenic Cultural Center.  All ages wanted.  Please call the 
Church Office at (626) 449-6943, or Nicholas Angelos (626) 353-6680, 
nick.angelos@indymacbank.com, or Nicholas Demopulos at (626) 437-1924, 
demop@earthlink.net. 
  
Orthodox Campus Review.  Send the name and address of your college student to: 
Orthodox Campus Review, P.O. Box 8243, Metairie, LA 70011 to receive free this most 
informative Orthodox magazine. 
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March 2005   Philoptochos News 

 
 As we begin the journey through Great Lent, we become acutely aware of Christ’s 
message to do good works to the “least,” those in need, “as you did it not to one of the 
least of these, you did it not to me.” One of the good works carried out by Philoptochos 
as well as the Sunday School children was to provide 200 health kits to the unfortunate 
victims of the Asian tsunami disaster which will be distributed by IOCC.  Many thanks 
goes to Irene Albeck and Stephanie Soewers who organized this project.  We are very 
proud of the response of the children of our parish to reach out to those in need. 
 
  Presvytera Maria Mylonas graciously took on the chairmanship of our Easter bake 
sale.  This year we are selling tsoureki, koulourakia and dyed eggs.  Please be sure to fill 
out the order form which will be included in the Sunday bulletin as well as placed in the 
church hall.  Without an advance order, we may not have extras to sell.  You may also 
call Presvytera Maria who will take your orders by telephone. 
 

 Please remember to save the date of May 15th for the Kids n’ Cancer reception.  
More information will follow. 
 

 Also, on June 4th, 2005, the Philoptochos Women’s Health & Wellness Committee 
will present its second event at Loyola Marymount University.  The topic this year is, “In 
the Year of the Family, Taking Care of Ourselves and Others.”  It promises to another 
enjoyable as well as informative day with guest speakers. The Registration fee will be 
$35.00 which includes breakfast and lunch.  Please be sure to join us.  Look for further 
information towards the end of April or contact a Philoptochos board member. 
 

 Thank you for supporting our Vasilopita reception which was once again hosted 
by Evelyn Kefalas, Stavroula Kiotas and Julie Balas.  We are always grateful for their 
loving commitment to this event and for the many loaves of Vasilopita they provide. 
 
 Our St. Anthony Vesper Dinner was an unexpected and overwhelming success 
thanks in part to the Politis family who prepared a delicious meal of pastitso.  There were 
many visitors who thoroughly enjoyed the meal they helped prepare.  I want to thank 
them as well as the Philoptochos members who helped to set up and serve that evening. 
 
 A reminder to all, please feel free to sponsor a coffee hour.  One, two or even 
three families or individuals may take a Sunday together.  Also, please consider 
volunteering to serve at Union Station.  The food is already prepared – all you need to do 
is serve.  Please contact Chryssa Mobayen if you wish to help with this outreach project. 
 
Lisa Xanthos 
Philoptochos President   
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                                     CHRISTMAS 2004 DONORS 

 
Mr. Gregory Albeck 
Mrs. Irene Albeck 
Dr. & Mrs.  James  Angelos  
Anonymous Anonymous   
Mr. & Mrs. Gus Anton  
Mrs.  Mary Arapostathis  
Ms. Christiann Arapostathis  
Mrs. Maryam  Attalla  
Ms. Harriet Betinis 4349  
Mr. & Mrs.  Soterios  Bicos  
Mrs. Margarita  Bogosyan  
Mr. & Mrs. Chris  Bonorris   
Mr. & Mrs.  Chris  Broussinos  
Mrs. Helen Christodoulelis  
Mr. & Mrs.  Ted  Cocores   
Mr. & Mrs. Dimitrios Damilatis  
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Darlas 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew  N.  Demopulos  
Mrs.  Anastasia Diamond  
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Donahue  
Dr. & Mrs. George  Gavalas  
Dr. Nikos Georgiades  
Mrs. Aliki Haralambos  
Mrs. Christina C. Harper  
Mr. & Mrs.  Nick  Harris  
Mr. & Mrs.  George N. Kalivas   

Mr. & Mrs. Mark  Kallas  
Mr. & Mrs.  Tasos  Karagias  
Mr. & Mrs.  John  Kefalas  
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A.  Li Puma   
Mrs. Dorothea.  Malina  
Mrs. Bessie Mechalas  
Mr.  Paul C.  Nurches  
Mr. & Mrs.  Eleftherios  Pavlis  
Mr. & Mrs. Sam  S. Pegadiotes  
Mr. Stan S. Pegadiotes  
Mrs. Georgia Sahpazis  
Mr. & Mrs. George  Skandale  
Ms. Elisabeth Spourdalakis  
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew  Treantafelles  
Mr. & Mrs. George T.  Treantafelles  
Mr. & Mrs. Stan  Treantafelles  
Mrs. Zoi  Treantafelles  
Mrs. Koula J. Tripodes 
Dr. & Mrs. Nikitas  Tripodes  
Mr.  Steven G.  Tripodes  
Amnuay  Umbumroong - Natthaporn 
Sukpongpanich  
Mr. & Mrs. Alex  Vagenas  
Mr. & Mrs. Vasilios  Vagenas  
Mr. & Mrs. Radoslav   Wojcik  
Mr.  Pantele J. Xanthos
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 SAINT ANTHONY’S 2005 PLEDGED MEMBERS 
(March 10, 2005) 

 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter A. Adamopoulos 
Mrs. Irene Albeck 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Alex 
Mr. & Mrs. Constantine Ananiades          
Mr. Spyro Ananiades 
Mrs. Angela Angelopoulos  
Dr. & Mrs. James Angelos 
Mr. Nicholas Angelos 
Mr. & Mrs. Gus Anton 
Mrs. Maryam Attalla 
Mr. Philip Ted Attalla 
Mrs. Sotiria Bacoyianis 
Mr. & Mrs. Dino  Balas 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian L.  Becker 
Mrs. Christina Becronis 
Ms. Harriet Betinis 
Mr. & Mrs. Soterios Bicos 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Bicos 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Bissias 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Bonorris 
Mr.  Dan Peter Bozikis 
Ms. Demetra Bozikis 
Mr. & Mrs.  Drew  Brahos 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Broussinos 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Burkard Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. John Caire 
Mr.  Jim Chames 
Mrs. Helen Christodoulelis 
Mr. & Mrs.  Jimmy     
       Christodoulelis 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas  Christopoulos 
Mrs. Angene Christy 
Mr. Peter D. Clentzos 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Cocores 
Mr. & Mrs. George  Courlas 
Mr. & mrs. Pete Cristofi 
Mr. & Mrs. Dimitrios Damilatis 
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Darlas 
Ms. Mary Ann Darras 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Daughters 
Mr. & Mrs. Fotios Deligianis 
Drs. Demetrios&Elizabeth      
        Demetriades 

Mr. James E. Demetriou 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Demopulos 
Mr. Nicholas Demopulos 
Ms.  Ana Demos 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Dewar 
Mrs. Anastasia Diamond 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Diehl 
Mr. & Mrs.Panagiotis  
       Dimitrakopoulos 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Drulias 
Mr. & Mrs. George Dupas 
Mr. & Mrs. Theodore Dupas 
Mr. & Mrs. Adam Economu 
Mr. & Mrs. Dean  Efstathiou 
Mr. & Mrs. Eric C. Feliberti 
Mr. & Mrs.  Edward  Fine 
Mr. & Mrs. Jay M.  Fuerst 
Dr. & Mrs. George  Gavalas 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Gelt 
Mr. & Mrs. Andreas Giannoulias 
Mr. & Mrs. Tony Giannoulis 
Mr. & Mrs. George N.  Gianopulos 
Mr. & Mrs. James Grover 
Mr. & Mrs. James Hagelis 
Mrs. Aliki Haralambos  
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Haralambos 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Haralambos 
Mrs. Christina C. Harper 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Harris 
Mrs. Helen Hasabales 
Mr. & Mrs. David Hickey 
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Hronas 
Mr. & Mrs. George Kalivas 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kallas 
Mr. & Mrs. Bassily Kamar 
Ms. Tina Kamp 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael E. Kaparos 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Kaparos 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter J. Kaplanis 
Mr. & Mrs. Tasos Karagias 
Mr. & Mrs.  Phaedon     
          Karaioannoglou 
Mrs. Demetra Karalexis 

Dr. Steve Kargas 
Mr. & Mrs. Kosta Karvelas 
Ms. Dimitra Kasdagli 
Mr. Basil Katem 
Mr. & Mrs. Andreas Katsas 
Mr. Peter Katsenis 
Mr. & Mrs. Demetrios Kefallinos 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Kefallinos 
Mr. & Mrs. Alex  Kiotas 
Mr. George D. Kirimis 
Mr. & Mrs. John  Kirimis 
Mrs.   Nora Kontolefas 
Mr. & Mrs. George Koudanis 
Mr. Alexander E. Koutras 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter  Kouvelis 
Mrs. Christine  Kundanis 
Mr. Joseph Kundrat 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Lakon 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter P. Lakon 
Mr. & Mrs. Dino Lappas 
Ms. Parri  Livanos  
Mrs. Anna Loutsos  
Ms. Georgia Loutsos 
Mr. & Mrs. George Macris 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike  Malahatis 
Mrs. Dorothea Malina 
Ms. Fontaine Malisos 
Mr. & Mrs.  Stan  Mathioulakis 
Mr. & Mrs. Rick  McGregor 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris  McNulty 
Mrs. Bess Mechalas 
Mrs. Vera Messerotes 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Mitropoulos 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mitsos 
Mr. & Mrs. James Nichols 
Mr. Paul C. Nurches 
Mr. & Mrs. Anastasios Pappas 
Mr. & Mrs. John D. Pappas 
Dr. Peter A. Pappas 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven N. Pappas 
Mr. & Mrs. Arry  Pastis 
Mr. & Mrs. Gust S. Pastis 
Ms. Patricia  Pastis 

Mr. & Mrs. John Patzakis Mr. & Mrs. George Pegadiotes Mr. & Mrs. Sam S. Pegadiotes 
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Mr. Stan S. Pegadiotes 
Mr. & Mrs. Stelios G. Pegadiotes 

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory D. Perris  
Anastasios Petropoulos &  
       Eleni  Tsagouri 
Mr. & Mrs. Theodore Polychronis 
Mr. John Rellos 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Riley 
Drs. Rick & Angeliki  Rosenberg 
Mr. & Mrs.  Arthur Rutledge 
Ms. Georgia Sahpazis 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Saigh 
Mrs. Mary Scolinos 
Maria Christina Sellis 
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Settelmayer 
Mr. & Mrs. Athanasios  Sideris 

Mrs. Kitsa C. Sideris 
Ms. Helen Skandale 
Mr. & Mrs.Randy Soewers 
Ms. Elisabeth Spourdalakis 
Mrs. Demetra Stavropoulos 
Mr. & Mrs. George N. Stavros 
Mr. & Mrs. Tony Tangalos 
Mr. & Mrs.  John  Tarazi 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew  Treantafelles 
Mr. & Mrs. Stan  Treantafelles 
Mrs. Zoi  Treantafelles 
Mr. Dean S. Tripodes 
Mrs. Mary Tripodes 
Dr. & Mrs. Nikitas Tripodes 
Mr. Steven G. Tripodes 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Tsianos 

Mr. & Mrs. John Tsouvalas 
Mr. & Mrs. Alex Vagenas 
Mr. & Mrs. John Vagenas 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter K. Vagenas 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter  Vagenas 
Mr. & Mrs. Spiros  Vagenas 
Mr. & Mrs. Vasilios  Vagenas 
Mrs. Tasia Vlahos 
Mr. & Mrs. Zacharias Vorgias 
Mr. & Mrs. John Webster 
Mrs. Stamatia Weldon 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Yagjian 
Ms. Niki M. Zacharias 
Mr.& Mrs. Peter J. Zarifes 

 
 

The following have contributed to the Saint Anthony’s 
Memorial Fund in memory of Ted Rouman. 

 
Mattina M. Alexakis Artemis Karos  
Mr. George Batsakes  
Eleni J.  Batsakis & Family  
Mr. & Mrs.  Soterios  Bicos  
Mr. & Mrs.  Steve  Bicos  
Mr. & Mrs. James Bornino 
Mr.  Dan Peter Bozikis  
Mr. & Mrs.  Ted  Cocores  
Mr. & Mrs. George  Courlas  
Nicholas S & Pauline G. Demas  
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew N. Demopulos  
Mr. & Mrs. James Drulias  
Nancy Farr 540 Fairview  
Mr. & Mrs. George N.  Gianopulos  
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Hronas  
Mr. & Mrs.  Tasos  Karagias  
Mr. Basil Katem  
Mr. & Mrs. John Kirimis 
Karen Langeland  
Mr. & Mrs.  Dino  Lappas  

Ms. Dorothea H. Love  
Mr. & Mrs. Mike  Malahatis  
Mrs. Bessie Mechalas  
Mr. & Mrs. Harry  Panagiot  
Dr. Peter A. Pappas  
Mr. & Mrs. Arry Pastis 
Mr. & Mrs.  Gust S.  Pastis  
Dr. & Mrs. Michael Patzakis  
Sammy P. & Gloria Pishos  
Mr. John Rellos  
Mr. & Mrs.  Thomas  Riley  
Mr. & Mrs. Sam G. Rouman  
Diana A. & Nicholas P. Santrizos  
John & Anita Savides  
St. Anthony’s Philoptochos 
Mr. & Mrs.  John  Tarazi  
Mr. & Mrs. John Tsouvalas  
Mr. & Mrs. Zacharias Vorgias 
Mr. & Mrs. John  Webster

 


